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Media Release 

 

Deputies Need Public’s Help to Locate Stolen Championship Ring 

 
February 13, 2018 – Deputies need the public’s help in recovering a Portland Timbers 

championship ring that was stolen from a home in Bethany sometime within the past two 

months. 

 

On Friday, February 9, 2018, Washington County Sheriff’s Office 
deputies were contacted by a man who reported that his Portland 
Timbers 2015 championship ring had been stolen from his home in 
Bethany. He believed it was taken between mid-December and mid-
January. Prior to 2018, the man was employed by the Portland 
Timbers soccer club. 

The ring is silver in color and has “MLS 2015 Champions” and the 
Timbers logo on the front. One side has the word “Amar” on it and 
the other side reads “Portland Timbers.” The ring is valued at $2,000.  

Deputies need the public’s help in locating the ring and returning it to its rightful owner. Please 
contact non-emergency dispatch at 503-629-0111 with any information. 

The victim is willing to speak to the media. 


